

Remaining at Level 2

28 June 2021

Kia ora te whānau

We have all heard that we are staying at Level 2 for a precautionary approach. This means we need to change of couple of activities here at school:

1. **Postpone the Year 6 visit to EBIS until Wednesday 7 July**
2. **We ask that the vegetables for the Harvest soup come in on Wednesday for Thursday (subject to Tuesday's announcement)**
3. **We are postponing our 'open afternoon' on Wednesday and if we can go ahead with Thursday nights programme we will incorporate this into our plan so that you can look through all of the classrooms**

**We will update whānau on Tuesday about Thursday once we know more.**

At all times, staying away if unwell and seeking advice about getting tested, remains a priority for us all. Please contact your GP or Healthline if you have any COVID-19 symptoms including aches and pains.

We will support learning from home for anyone required to stay away, so please get in touch with us if you have any concerns.

A reminder of the symptoms to look for. You or your child may have **one or more** of the following:

- a new or worsening cough
- fever (at least 38°C)
- shortness of breath
- a sore throat
- sneezing and runny nose
- temporary loss of smell.

Some people may present with less typical symptoms such as **only**:

- fever
- diarrhoea
- headache
- muscle pain
- nausea/vomiting
- confusion/irritability.

Thank you for your support, especially with drop off and pick up. It is greatly appreciated!

Ngā mihi nui

Luana Carroll  
Principal, Houghton Valley School